BLOOD DRIVE - Wednesday, July 16, 2025

Our annual Blood Drive will be held on Wednesday, July 16™. Just an early reminder that
a 56-day interval is necessary between donations. Jo participate in the Holy Cross Blood
Drive this year,_your last day to give blood in other drives must be before May 20th. More

information to follow in the weeks to come. Thank you!




